
From: Jay Brock <jbrock@sashousing.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:53:02 PM 
To: Marisa Button 
Cc: Scott Culp; Trey Price 
Subject: Comment non-competitive 4%  
  
Marisa and Trey 
  
I am submitting a comment to add the word “Corporation” to page 7 of the proposed 4% application as 
marked on the attached page to clarify that it is only LURA’s or EUA’s in connection with FHFC programs 
that the application is seeking an indication of existence in order to determine if section 9.i.(1) is 
applicable. Otherwise, without additional clarification, the applicant would have to answer yes if the 
local county HFA bond LURA has already been entered into at the time of the submission of the 4% 
application. This alleviates any confusion that may arise without the suggested addition of 
“Corporation” LURA’s and/or EUA’s. 
  
Thanks—Jay Brock 
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